For more information, please contact,

Gerard R. Lavoie EVP and Chief Operating Officer Dedham Institution for Savings Phone: 781-320-4810 glavoie@dedhamsavings.com



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

"Dedham Savings Promotes Stephanie Perkins to Branch Manager, Needham Office"

At a recent meeting of the Board of Investments of the Dedham Institution for Savings, Stephanie Perkins was elected Branch Manager, Needham Office. Mrs. Perkins began her career at Dedham Savings in September 1991. In addition to holding various positions at Dedham Institution for Savings, Stephanie also holds a B.A. from UMass Boston and a Certification in Accounting from Curry College. Ms. Perkins' variety of professional experience and formal education give her the tools to excel in her new role as Branch Manager of Dedham Savings' Needham Office. Stephanie lives in Norwood with her family.